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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Barbados. We thank for presenting the national report, prepared as a result of an open consultation process with participation of civil society organizations. 

We appreciate the activities undertaken to create an enabling environment for education of women and girls, in particular achieving high literacy rate among them and gender parity at the primary and secondary education. However, we noted lack of legislation on gender equality or comprehensive anti-discriminatory framework. We call on the government to pursue as a matter of priority adoption of legislation that will include a specific right of non-discrimination on the basis of gender.
We appreciate the ratification of the CRPD. However, we noted several treaties that Barbados had not ratified or acceded to, while many of the country’s periodic reports are seriously overdue. We encourage the Government to intensify its cooperation with OHCHR, and to seek technical assistance when necessary for harmonizing its national legislation with international human rights standards and fulfilling its reporting obligations. We particularly encourage the Government to strengthen its efforts to harmonize its national legislation with CRC. 

We appreciate the fact that no execution has taken place since 1984. 
Montenegro makes following recommendations:
1. To ratify the Second Optional Protocol to the ICCPR, aiming at the abolition of the death penalty;

2. To prohibit corporal punishment of children in all settings. 
Thank you!

